Office Report

&

Financial Report
May 9th, 2023
Good evening!

Central Office had an income of $4,704.21 and expenses of $1,910.91 for a gain of $2,793.30.
The ERC (Employee Retention Credit) we received for Bob Hinton for two quarters totaling $6,603.50 and it was posted as a credit to the employee payroll tax general ledger account reducing our expenses for this accounting period. 

A breakdown:

Received 



$6,603.50

Paid CPA    
     
    

    -500.00

Paid Quarterly taxes US Treasury
$-1390.00

Paid Quarterly taxes EDD                   $ -249.59

Balance left over                                 $4,463.91






Our Grateful Givers Club brought in $491.27 and our Birthday Club brought in $145.00 in much appreciated contributions.

We had $478.88 in gross sales in 8 transactions for credit and debit cards, 3 transactions in PayPal for $83,75 and $435.65 in gross sales in 3 VENMO transactions this accounting period.
Traffic and calls have been average.

We want to thank all the groups and individuals who contributed to show their support for Central Office.

Office operations are going well and we are still fulfilling our primary purpose of carrying the AA message of recovery.

Claudia covered the office on April 14th for a vacation day I took, and again on again on April 29th for a medical appointment I had. Thank you Claudia!

We have lots a great stuff here at the Central Office to help you share the message of recovery! 
Central office is continuing a pilot program on the last Saturday of the month for the next three months to see if it is something we want to do every month for members who can’t get here during the week. The office will be open 9 to 1 the last Saturday of the month, again, this is only for the last Saturday of the month only. We had one member come in on the last Saturday in April.
Please announce this to other members and your groups the office will be open the last Saturday of the month.
Carol Ann Gable

Office Manager/Treasurer
